October 28, 1969

Dr. Edward Hosley
Associate Professor of Anthropology
Head, Dept. of Anthropology/Sociology
Bastern Oregon College
La Grande, Oregon 97850

Dear Dr. Hosley:

Thank you very much for your letter of October 25. I understand your predicament and will write to the University of Alaska. If I cannot make arrangements there, we will have to wait until spring. We wanted to borrow cores now, because we are actively filming while the weather is good so that we can spend the winter cutting and editing to assemble the four films we are preparing.

Sincerely yours,

Earl H. Swanson, Jr.

KHS:af

Route 1, Box 39 Kimberly, Idaho 83341